
FRESHMAN SEMINARS
The mission of the Ninth Grade Academy at Dutchtown High School is to
provide high school freshmen a more personalized, engaging, and responsive
learning environment with the intended purpose of ensuring a successful
transition from middle to high school so that students may graduate on time
and have a rewarding high school experience that will prepare them for
post-secondary options.​Dutchtown High School is dedicated to preparing our
scholars for their future. One Friday per month, ninth grade scholars will
have the opportunity to learn from leaders and entrepreneurs in the
community about various career opportunities. The overarching theme for
the 2023-2024 Freshman Seminars is “Leading and Serving for a Better
Future.”

OCTOBER 6TH SEMINAR

October 27th - STEM Careers

November 17th - Small Businesses

February 16th - Film/Music/The Arts

March 29th - Careers in the Trades

April 19th - Stranger Things

UPCOMING EVENTS

The topic for our October 6th Freshman
Seminar is “Public Safety, Healthcare, and
the Law.” During Instructional Focus, ninth
graders will hear from guest speakers about
what their careers entail and what education
is needed for those fields. Speakers will
speak for approximately 10-15 minutes with
each group of students.

If you have experience in the public safety,
healthcare, or law fields and would like to
share your expertise with our students,
please email Dr. Joanna Anglin at
joanna.anglin@henry.k12.ga.us.
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